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Cleveland, Ohio 44114-2375
(216) 586-4141

June 14, 1990

Dr. Richard Niemeier, Director

Div. of Standards Development
and Technology Transfer

NIOSH

4676 Columbia Parkway, C-14

Cincinnati, Ohio 45226

Federal Register, Vol. 55, No. 97
May 18, 1990, Notices

Dear Dr. Niemeier:

JUN 1 8 1990

Regarding your Federal Register Notice of May 18, 1990 (page 20637), we
intend to furnish you animal testing data and other information on metal-working
fluids as soon as possible. Due to time constraints, we are not able to provide

this information before the deadline of June 18th.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Qmolph J. Bre%"a, i’& DABT éé

Corporate Toxicologist
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cc: D, B. Smith
D. R. Jonke
D. E. Strother
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